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CITY COUNCIL BILL #12-0012/ PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT]
#154 - AMENDMENT #1 — THE DISTRICT AT CANTON CROSSING

DATE:

The Honorable President and February 3, 2012
Members of the City Council

City Hall, Room 400

100 N. Holliday Street

At its regular meeting of February 2, 2012, the Planning Commission considered City Council
Bill #12-0012, for the purpose of making certain amendments to the The District at Canton
Crossing Planned Unit Development (PUD #154). This item was reviewed on the Planning
Commission’s Consent Agenda, due to its corrective nature and consistency with past
Commission actions.

In its consideration of this Bill, the Planning Commission reviewed the attached agenda,
previous staff report and summary, which recommended approval of City Council Bill #12-
0012 and adopted the following resolution (eight members being present, eight in favor):

RESOLVED, That the Planning Commission concurs with the recommendation of its
departmental staff, and recommends that City Council Bill #12-0012 be passed by the
City Council.

It you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and
Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.
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cc:  Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor
Mr. Peter O’ Malley, Chief of Staff
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Bill Henry, Council Rep. to Planning Commission
Mr. David Tanner, BMZA
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
Mr. Nicholas Blendy, DHCD
Ms. Barbara Zcktick, DOT
Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.
Ms. Karen Randle, Council Services
Mr. Stanley Fine
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